
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY COMBAT CAPABILITIES DEVELOPMENT COMMAND

GROUND VEHICLE SYSTEMS CENTER
6501 E. 11 MILE ROAD

WARREN, MI 48397-5000

REPLY TO GROUND SYSTEM PERFORMANCE FLUIDS, BUILDING 210, MS1IO
ATTENTION OF LUKE GONZALEZ, 586-282-5886

15 JUNE 2021

Mark HIlty
United Oil Company
1800 N. Franklin St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15233

Dear Mr. Hilty:

This letter is to advise you that you have Completed the requirements for qualification of
your product, CO-i 00

Accordingly, this product:

Brand Name: CO-i 00
Qualification Number: L-6586
Specification: MIL-PRF-3i50E

has been tested and approved for inclusion in the Qualified Products List (QPL) for MIL
PRF-3150E and assigned the QPL number: L-6586. The date of the qualification is for a
period not to exceed 15 June 2026.

There shall be no change in formulation or manufacturing procedure unless the material
is re-examined for compliance with the requirements of the specification by the qualifying
agency. The manufacturer is cautioned not to change type or grade of ingredients
because of possible change in the performance characteristics. The finished product
supplied to the government shall conform to the tolerances listed on the attached sheet.

This notice of qualification and listing in the QPL does not guarantee acceptance of the
product in any future purchase nor constitute a waiver of the requirements by the
Defense Standardization policies, procedures, and instructions.

If you have any questions related to this information, please contact Luke
Gonzalez at (586) 282-5886 or lukej.gonzalez2.civmail.mil.

Sincerely,

C
Douglas C. Hedberg
Associate Director
Force Projection Technology

CF: APL
DLA Aviation


